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OTHER LOCAL AREA CO-ORDINATION SERVICES IN FIFE

Improving the Cancer Journey Fife

Tel 01592 578076 or email improving.cancerjourney@fife.gov.uk

Supported by Macmillan and the
Fife Health & Social Care Partnership

For further information on Local Area Co-ordination;
Fife Forum services; or, to download resources
(including the ‘Covid-19 Resource & Support List’ &
‘Shopping & Domestic Supports Booklet’);

or, to contact Fife Forum, please note:

Address:
Fife Forum
Fraser Buildings
Millie Street
Kirkcaldy
Fife KY1 2NL

Tel 01592 643743

Email info@fifeforum.org.uk
Website www.fifeforum.org.uk

Follow us on Facebook
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Fife Forum

Making Community Connections

LOCAL AREA
CO-ORDINATION FIFE
‘During Covid-19’
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‘Building bridges within the communities of Fife’

Tel 01592 643743 for further information
on Local Area Co-ordination or other

Fife Forum services
Visit www.fifeforum.org.uk


mailto:Improving.CancerJourney@fife.gov.uk

Local Area
Co-ordination
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What is Local Area Co-ordination?

Supported by Fife Forum, Local Area Co-ordination
works alongside individuals aged |6+, their families,
carers and other services to identify community groups
and services which help people to maintain their
independence, connect with and be part of their
community for as along as is possible (for example: day
services; local clubs; or, interest groups).

Among our primary aims is to help people feel valued
and to reduce social isolation and loneliness.

Local Area Co-ordination & Covid-19

Covid-19 has inevitably changed how we all deliver
services. VWhat we would traditionally explore with
people and how people now access supports is, in part,
different to what was once familiar.

Reflecting the ever-evolving circumstances in which we
find ourselves, how we are able to operate will not
remain static; however, we hope the following will offer
people some guidance as to how
they might still access and utilise the
support we offer.

During Covid-19




